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The Spotted Lanternfly is on the move in CT. In mid-August adults were confirmed in Norwich (New 

London County) and this week in 2 locations in New Milford (Litchfield County). These confirmed 

populations are in addition to the ones already known in Fairfield County (Greenwich, Stamford, New 

Canaan, Darian, Norwalk, Westport & Fairfield) and New Haven County (West Haven, Cheshire, Milford 

& Orange). 

Keep an eye for the adults and nymphs. If you see them, take a picture, then kill them. Send your picture 

and address to ReportSLF@ct.gov Look on Tree of Heaven, a preferred host plant, as well as grapes, 

apple trees and stone fruit trees.  
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